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1	February	2017	
	

Proposed	expansion	of	Severn	Vale	School	
	
Dear	all	
	
We	write	on	behalf	on	the	Governing	Body	of	Severn	Vale	School	to	consult	with	you	regarding	the	School’s	
proposal	to	increase	its	Published	Admission	Number	(PAN)	from	235	to	265	in	September	2018.		
	
The	proposal	for	an	increase	in	the	Year	7	intake	in	September	2018	would	not	affect	the	size	of	the	other	year	
groups	at	that	time.		The	school	would	increase	in	size	year	on	year	with	an	eventual	capacity	for	1325	students	
by	2022.	
	
The	proposal	to	increase	the	school’s	PAN	is	in	response	to	the	rising	demand	for	places	in	the	secondary	sector	
in	Gloucester	and	is	part	of	the	Local	Authority’s	response	to	the	Place	Planning	Strategy	which	clearly	highlights	
the	rising	demand	for	places	in	the	secondary	sector	in	Gloucester.		
	
The	school	will	be	holding	an	information	drop	in	event	between	6:00pm	and	8:00pm	at	Severn	Vale	School	on	
8th	February	2017.	This	will	give	you	the	opportunity	to	find	out	more	about	this	proposal	and	to	see	plans	of	
how	the	school’s	site	will	be	developed	to	accommodate	the	additional	numbers.	Members	of	the	Governing	
Body,	the	School’s	Leadership	team,	together	with	Officers	from	Gloucestershire	County	Council	and	members	
of	the	design	team	will	be	on	hand	to	answer	questions.		
	
The	consultation	period	will	run	from	3	February	to	2	March	2017.	If	you	would	like	to	submit	responses	to	the	
consultation	please	do	so	in	writing	using	the	attached	questionnaire	and	return	to	Lyn	Woodrow,	Clerk	to	the	
Governors,	 Severn	 Vale	 School,	 School	 Lane,	 Quedgeley,	 GL2	 4PR	 by	 2	March	 2017.	 All	 comments	 will	 be	
considered	by	the	Governing	Body	in	March	2017.		
	
If	you	require	any	further	information,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	the	school.		
	
Yours	sincerely	

	
	
	
	
	

Richard	Johnson	 Amanda	Browne	
Headteacher		 Chair	of	Governors	
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Questionnaire:		
	
Section	A	(please	circle	the	statement	which	applies	to	you)		
	
To	what	extent	do	you	agree	or	disagree	that	Severn	Vale	School	should	increase	their	Pupil	Admission	Number	
from	235	to	265,	starting	in	September	2018?		
	
Strongly	agree	/	Agree	/Neither	agree	nor	disagree	/	Disagree	/	Strongly	disagree		
	
Section	B	Comments		
	
Please	make	any	comments	in	the	box	below:		

	
	
Section	C	About	you		
Please	tick/highlight	all	that	apply		
	

o Parent/carer	with	a	child	currently	at	Severn	Vale	School		
o School	staff		
o Local	resident		
o Elected	representative		
o Parent/carer	with	a	child	currently	at	another	school		
o Parent/carer	with	a	primary	school	child		
o Governor		
o Pupil	at	Severn	Vale	School		

	
Thank	you	for	completing	this	questionnaire.	Please	return	this	form	to:		
	
Lyn	Woodrow	
Clerk	to	the	Governors	
Severn	Vale	School	
School	Lane	
Quedgeley	
Gloucester	
GL2	4PR	
	
Email:	lwoodrow@severnvaleschool.com	or	svs@severnvaleschool.com	
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